From: Gary James [mailto:GaryJames@ctuir.com] 
Sent: Friday, March 28, 2008 12:58 PM
 
Subject: New proposed CBFWA response language on ISRP process

 

I suggest adding this to the end of the second paragraph under 5.2 to clarify and elaborate on the process streamlining that is needed.

 

This process would streamline and consolidate ISRP project reviews by recommending that ISRP: 1) review target solicitation projects collectively on a subbasin scale; and 2) minimize or abbreviate re-review of ongoing projects previously reviewed which are “linkage-confirmed” and thus still necessary to address continuing limiting factors and gaps; and 3) minimize or abbreviate re-review of ongoing project actions that are part a larger plan or program already subjected to ISRP review (e.g. subbasin habitat restoration programs).    Examples include operations and maintenance of ongoing capital projects such as hatcheries and fish passage facilities, wildlife mitigation areas, etc. that have long-term continuing efficacy in the Program, habitat restoration measures pursuant to comprehensive subbasin restoration programs whose scope remains the same, and long-term M&E plans which do not have significant scope changes.  
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